Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 1:01 PM

To: ‘greenbergh@gtlaw.com’

Subject: IMMEDIATE ATTENTION REQUIRED: Commission on Judicial Nomination's website is

deficient & erroneous

TO: Commission on Judicial Nomination
ATT: Henry Greenberg, Esq./Counsel

Why does the Commission’s website, http://www.nysegov.com/cin/index.htm, not post any press release and report of
nominees for the vacancy that will result from Judge Leslie Stein’s upcoming retirement — but only the April 29, 2021
press release and report of nominees for the vacancy created by Judge Paul Feinman’s retirement, with the
Commission’s webpage of its press releases identifying the date not as April 29, 2021, but May 13, 2021?

Also, it's time to update the list of nominees the Commission has made for each Court of Appeals vacancy since its
inception to reflect these two most recent vacancies (#33, #34) — and the Commission’s nominees for each.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
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